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From: Mikael Fredholm

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 6:06:35 AM

Dear City Council City Council,

As a driver I appreciate these lanes because they calm traffic. And we can all still get where
we need to go. And transportation is not just about the car but it’s also about sharing. It’s
simply a matter of fairness. As a wheelchair user, I appreciate these protected lanes because
often sidewalks are blocked by parked vehicles that don’t fully pull into driveways, so I use
these lanes. And as just a citizen I appreciate the health option that other people have to get
around town by bicycle. And also an economic situation. We need to get more people out on
bicycles anyway. Therefore, I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road
protected bike lanes deserve to be preserved and completed.

Regards,

Mikael Fredholm

200 Main St

Kansas City, MO 64105
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